HEMLOCK FRIENDS MEETING

The Fun Church With Firm Convictions

Rob Schwarze, Pastor rmschwarze@gmail.com
Church Web page

Phone: 765-453-1483

Cell # (765) 243-4833 Hemlockfc@juno.com www.Hemlockfc.com

Our Purpose: "To Know Christ and Make Him Known."

November 11, 2018

9:30 A.M. SUNDAY SCHOOL

10:30 A.M. MORNING WORSHIP

The altar is always open to lay your heart before the Lord and seek Him.

Message: "All I Ever Needed" - Part One

Scripture: Psalm 23:2-6

(page 392)

A bit about us.....

It is a Friends tradition to believe in the *continuing personal revelation* of God to all His people. In our worship service you will find a time some call "open worship" or "quiet waiting". This time for reflection and "centering" on God, may include people sharing what God has done or is doing in their lives.

2 He makes me lie down in green pastures, he leads me beside quiet waters, 3 he refreshes my soul. He guides me along the right paths for his name's sake. 4 Even though I walk through the darkest valley, I will fear no evil, for you are with me; your rod and your staff, they comfort me. 5 You prepare a table before me in the presence of my enemies. You anoint my head with oil; my cup overflows. 6 Surely your goodness and love will follow me all the days of my life, and I will dwell in the house of the LORD forever. Psalm 23:2-6 NIV

Announcements

Good morning! Welcome to worship! May you delight in God's blessings and share them with others as you worship!

- Our November Monthly Missions offering (collected last Sunday to go to the Kenya E Africa Office (John Muhanji) was \$ 419. Thanks to all who gave!
- Next Sunday, November 18th, our Thanksgiving
 Dinner/Monthly Meeting will be held after the worship service. The meat will be provided. Please bring food to share and join in the fellowship & business.

New Address: Doug and Kris Shoemaker 3472 South 500 East Kokomo, IN 46902

More from Friends in our area

After serving as administrative pastor since 2017, **Little Blue River Friends has called Markus Dennis** to be their senior pastor. They look forward to the exciting steps ahead for their church family!

Contributions are being received for the 2020 budget. Thank you to those who have already made a pledge or sent a check. Your generosity enables the staff and valuable programs of our yearly meeting to help breathe life into churches.

Adult Sunday School Curriculum for the December 2018 – February 2019 quarter has been printed and is being distributed this week. Thank you to everyone who ordered copies. Over 400 copies were pre-ordered.

Save The Date: The Annual IYM Pastors and Spouses **Mid-Winter Retreat** will be held at the Hueston Woods Lodge, near Oxford, OH, on February 15-17. Pastors, mark your calendars now. Churches, encourage your pastors to mark their calendars now.

IYM Superintendent, Doug Shoemaker continues to appreciate Hemlock serving as prayer partners in his ministry. Please also pray for the locations/events he will be

Today Attending Georgetown Friends (Illinois) Nov. 25 Speaking at Peaceful Valley Friends

Feb. 15-17 Attending/Speaking at Mid-Winter Retreat (Hueston Woods, OH)